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August 12, 2012 

To: The Recontiguration Task Force 
From: The Walnut Ridge Friends Meeting 

Re: Response to Committee Charge regarding Recontiguration of IYM 

In a special called meeting of the Walnut Ridge Friends, the information 
provided by the Reconiiguration Committee was thoughtfully and prayerfully 
discussed. The resulting position of the Walnut Ridge Friends is as follows and 
constitutes our response to the Committee: 

While we do not believe "rec0nfigurati0n” is necessary or even beneficial, we 
cannot accept plan A because of the potential for interpreting God’s Word 
according to worldly norms. Therefore, if reconfiguration goes forward, we 
would be accepting of Plan B by default as long as Plan B continues to follow 
the current IYM Faith and Practice and it is applied equally to all levels of 
the Plan B structure. 
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Kathy Gib , Clerk 

On behalf of the Walnut Ridge Friends Meeting


